From: Jennie Semple

To: DP Hearings

Subject: Arthurs Point Renotification; Response to Commissioners Minute 19/10/22
Date: Thursday, 20 October 2022 1:53:36 PM

Dear Sirs,

I submitted in opposition to the proposal by Gertrude and Larchmont in their Arthurs Point Renotification. I
can see that we have been given only 1 day until Spm today to give our views on various issues including the
latest revised submission by Gertrude /Larchmont only received by the council on 17th October. 1 fully
support the APONLS Memo as Hearing Date and Evidence Timetable (19 Oct 2022) uploaded today and all the
points made therein. In my view, the timetable needs to be re-looked at. There is not enough time to consider
the requisite matters /revised submission in the current schedule. Please be aware for many of us you are
dealing with laymen and it is not fair to push these matters through without time to review and respond
properly. This was the very reason this matter was ordered by the Environment Court to be renotified - namely
to ensure we residents and ratepayers of Arthurs point are given a fair opportunity to participate and engage in
the process. Also, this site is within ONL and ONF and is one of the most beautiful vistas in Queenstown - a
landscape category which is of national importance. It is vital that all submitters have sufficient time to review
and for their experts to review and be able to respond comprehensively before the commissioners hear this
matter and come to any conclusions.

I would ask the hearing dates be pushed back and the commissioners adopt the step-by-step process APONLS
has raised in their minutes filed today referred to above.

Kind regards
Jennie Semple

Jennie Pedley





